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ASSEMBLIES NEXT WEEK—Parents in Orange and Red Classes are invited to 
their joint assembly on Wednesday 15 March at 9.00am. Ruby Class parents 
are invited to their assembly on Thursday 16 March at 9.00am. 
BOOK WEEK—We are finishing Book Week today with a production of “The 
Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe” by M+M productions.  A big thank you to 
the PA who have paid for this for us.  We started the week with author Fiona 
Scott in Reception and KS1 classes.  On Tuesday and Wednesday storyteller 
Kevin Graal spent time with every class.  We thank the RC Sherriff Trust for 
their grant towards this and the PA for contributing the remainder. 
Please look on our website for more about our week. 
CLUB  NEWS—Please note the following clubs are cancelled next week—
Netball (Monday 13th), All Saints + St Erconwald Singers (Wednesday 15th) 
and Spanish Club (Thursday 16th). 
French Club (Tuesday lunchtimes) is offering a free trial session, if you would 
like your child to take part please call 0208 979 4586. 
RECEPTION NEWS—Next week Reception classes will be making a Garden 
Centre and would be very grateful for any donations of flower pots, bulbs, 
seed packets (including empty ones!) or gardening magazines.  Thank you. 
Please note that our annual International Food Afternoon, planned for next 
Friday, will not be going ahead this year. 
SCHOOL UNIFORM—RED POLO SHIRTS FOR SUMMER TERM 
After Easter children may wear summer uniform.  Red polo shirts are now 
available.  Please order as usual (form available outside the office or on the 
website) for collection on Wednesdays 15, 22 and 29 March.  Please look on 
the website for new bank details for BACS payments. 
HAIR TIES AND BANDS—a reminder that these should be small and practical 
(no large bows, please).  Thank you. 
REQUEST FOR SPARE UNIFORM—thank you to everyone who has brought in 
spare uniform for children to use in school.  We are especially looking for boys 
trousers (age 7 and above) and girls pants at the moment and would be  
grateful for any donations.  If your child is given spare uniform to wear, please 
can we ask for it to be returned.  Many thanks. 
CANON MACARTHY met a small group of children this week who gave him a 
gift of praying hands to thank him for all his support over many years.  We will 
always remember him in our prayers. 
PA NEWS—Upcoming events: PA Meeting Thursday 16 March at 8pm, Nearly 
New Uniform Sale (summer) Friday 24 March, Reception Cake Sale Friday 24 
March.  Thank you to everyone for their support for the following fundraising:  
Valentine Disco £349.30, Year 5 Cake Sale £137, Easyfunding £145.11. 
EFFORT AWARDS 

Red Samuel H   Mallena D Ruby Daisy H Thanos X 

Orange Isabella S Eva O Coral Aidan H Oliver H 

Green Daniel B Ben B Opal Lilia B Nathan B 

Yellow Natalia F   Jaxon M Sapphire Shayna L Evie S 

Violet Nathan M Thomas S Emerald Lenny M Hannah B 

Blue Jasmine P Alicia T Amethyst Daniel D Khia B 

Topaz Abigail E Oliver G Garnet Jack R Abi C 


